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Greetings and best wishes for the holidays! 
With our Annual Meeting approaching on March 27, 2025, we are required to announce to our 

members the nominees for five positions on the Evergreen Credit Union Board of Directors. 
The nominees’ qualifications and biographical information can be found below.

Board Nominees for Evergreen Credit Union
Nominations for any vacancies may be made by petition signed by one percent (1%) of the Credit Union’s 
members (or 310 member signatures). Any nomination by petition must be received by February 7, 2025 with 
all signatures, a statement of qualifications, biographical data, and signed certificate from the nominee stating 
they are agreeable to the nomination and will serve if elected. Should multiple nominations by petition be 
submitted, an election will be conducted electronically, by mail, in person, or any combination thereof by the 
Annual Meeting. No nominations from the floor will be allowed at the Annual Meeting. 
Individuals interested in being nominated by petition should contact:
	  Jason Lindstrom, President/CEO:  CEO@egcu.org.
Thank You,     
	 Chris Doe
	 Governance Committee Chair

Statement of Qualifications, Biographical Data and Terms
Christopher Doe (3-year term)
Millinocket, Maine 
Member of ECU since 2005 
Chris is currently a director on the board and a past Chair. He 
is currently employed by HDR Engineering in Portland, ME with 
a background in engineering, business, operations, and project 
management. As a lifetime member and second-generation credit 
union board member, Chris ensures the credit union provides the 
right mix of products and services for our members while fostering 
a strong member service culture.

2024

Bob Dorr (3-year term)
North Yarmouth, Maine 
Member of ECU since 1986
Bob has served Evergreen for 29 years; 26 years on the Board, 
3 years on the Supervisory Committee. He has served as Board 
Chair, Vice Chair, and Secretary, and on the CEO Hiring, Strategic 
Planning, Compensation, Y2K, Asset & Liability, Education, 
and Nomination Committees. He earned an AAS in Trade and 
Technology, a BS in Industrial Technology with a Minor in Music, 
and an MBA (concentration in Leadership).

Rachel Green (3-year term)
Portland, Maine 
Member of ECU since 2015 
Currently an attorney at Unum, Rachel previously practiced 
business law at Preti Flaherty and at a law firm in New York City 
before that. A Queens native, she and her family now call Portland 
their home.

Anthony J. Manhart (fulfilling remainder of 
3-year term of Director who resigned)
Portland, Maine 
Member of ECU since 2024 
Tony is an attorney at Perkins Thompson, specializing in creditors 
rights and bankruptcy law, construction law, and litigation. Born in 
Omaha, Nebraska, Tony has been living in New England for 30 
years. He and his family live in the Deering Center neighborhood 
in Portland.

Scott Lever (fulfilling remainder of 3-year term 
of Director who resigned)
South Portland, Maine 
Member of ECU since 2024 
Currently an attorney at Rudman Winchell, Scott previously 
served as Deputy Director of Maine’s Office of Cannabis Policy 
and Deputy Commissioner of the Maine Department of Health 
and Human Services before that. A Bangor native, he and his wife 
and three dogs now call South Portland their home.
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